I SUPERIOR FIBERS, LL.C.

Date: August 13, 2018
To: Valued Customer

CALIFORNIA PROPOSITION 65 COMPLIANCE

Superior Fibers contracted an independent testing laboratory to determine product
compliance in regard to California Proposition 65. Results concluded that the Superior
product material content is in compliance with the Proposition 65 regulation.

Superior Fibers products do not require warnings under the requirements for Proposition
65 because the levels of formaldehyde off- gassing are below the threshold limit
established by the OEHHA.
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